
 

DRIFFIELD NORTHFIELD INFANT SCHOOL 

 
                                                     ‘All Moving Forward Together’                   

 

19th February 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Here are a few items of news and information for this half term. 
                                       
                                                                                 New Menus 

                                               We have sent you a copy of the new Spring/Summer menu via email, they are also 
on our website and copies are in the display cabinets around school.  Tuesdays  
on Week 2 there is an option to have chicken goujons or fish nuggets and we need to 
let Nafferton kitchen know how many of each we want to order.  If your child has a 
hot lunch please can you ask them which they would like and remind them on the       
Tuesday morning as until the children are used to the meal we will not know   

                                             what to order.  Many thanks.                                                 
                        

Gardening and Wildlife 

Our gardening and outdoor learning sessions have gone very well and everyone seems to be enjoying 
them.  Below is the timetable for this half term’s sessions.  We intend to run these sessions whatever 
the weather so ask that on the day of your child’s session they come to school dressed in outdoor 
clothes that are appropriate for that day’s weather – sunhats and sun cream applied or clothes that 
are warm and that you don’t mind getting muddy! If needed, outdoor shoes or wellies can be 
brought in a named bag.    
 

                 Tuesday 20th February   Bumblebees 
               Tuesday 27th February   Caterpillars 
           Tuesday 5th March         Butterflies 
           Tuesday 12th March       Ladybirds                                       

            
 

                                                                  World Book Day 2024  

It is World Book Day on Thursday 7th March.  Every child receives a World Book Day 
Token and we will be sending the book tokens home on Thursday 22nd February.  
When you get your book token, all you need to do is to take it to a bookshop and 
swap it for one of the twelve exclusive, new and completely free £1 World Book Day 
books. Or you can use it to get £1 off any audio book or book worth £2.99 or more.  
Tokens must be used before 31st March.   

On Thursday 7th March we would like the children to bring their favourite book into school to share 
and come dressed either as their favourite book character or wear non-uniform if they prefer not to 
dress up.  Many thanks. 

 

 



Reminders 
 

Please remember that children are the responsibility of the adult who brings them in a morning until 
they have been handed over to their teacher.  For Health and Safety reasons please supervise all 
children to avoid accidents and do not allow them on the play equipment.  The school cannot take 
responsibility for any accidents or injuries on outside of school hours or before the children have 
entered school. Thank you. 

Can we also please remind you there is no smoking anywhere on the school premises and this 
includes vaping.  Many thanks 

Please do not bring dogs onto the school grounds and this includes carrying them.  Your support with 
this is greatly appreciated, many thanks 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Tuesday 20th February – Foundation Balance Bikes 

Monday 26th February – Non-uniform for Friends Easter Bingo 

Saturday 2nd March – Year 1 and 2 Cross Country at Driffield Junior School 

Monday 4th March – Class Group Photographs am 

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day 

Friday 8th March – Easter Bingo 

Tuesday 12th March – Grasshoppers Elmswell Farm am, details to follow for all farm trips 

                                       Skip2bFit day 

Wednesday 13th March – Dragonflies to Elmswell Farm am 

Friday 15th March - Red Nose Day 

Friday 22nd March – Break up for Easter 

 

Tuesday 9th April – Return to school 

 

Thank you for all your support. 

 


